Kraemer, Janine

From: Chris Waechter [cwaechter@perma-fix.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2005 10:40 AM

To: Kraemer, Janine

Cc: John Zawacki; Jim Kreger

Subject: RE: SEP

Janine,

I feel as if I am failing considerably on the SEP Project. I have done
everything short of begging Contractors to start the permitting and
construction process. The last Contractor, Matthews & Hannah verbally
committed and was to be moving forward with the Civil Engineer & permitting.
They have failed to return my calls for the past three weeks.

I also faxed the rough plans to several local contractors only to get the
reply that they were overly busy or the project was beneath their scope of
work.

On the bright side.., I meet with Atlas Buildings of Kissimmee a couple of
weeks ago and again yesterday morning. The owner Gary Dotson is scheduled to
be in today for a look at the site. Their building is a pre-fab corrugated

metal building that assembles in a very short amount of time. He has said

that I will have to do the permit, but he will assist. Also, due to the fact

that the slab is pre-existing he feels that permitting should be simplified.

The positive aspect to Atlas is that this Project (< $ 100,000.00) is a
Major project for their company verses the contractors I've worked with to
date.

I accept full responsibility for the delay. Please let me know your stance
on this matter.

Sincerely,

Chris Waechter
Perma-Fix of Orlando, Inc.
407-810-0187



From: Kraemer, Janine [mailto:Janine.Kraemer@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2005 7:28 AM

To: Chris Waechter (E-mail)

Subject: SEP

How is that building coming?

Janine Kraemer, CHMM

Environmental Specialist

Central District, Hazardous Waste Program
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
P: 407-893-3323

F: 407-893-3167





